
	

	

	So	Punxsutawney	Phil,	the	weather-forecasting	groundhog,	
emerged	from	his	burrow	in	Pennsylvania	on	Friday,	saw	his	shadow	
and	predicted	six	more	weeks	of	winter.		But	your	HOA	has	lots	of	
‘warm’	events	we’re	offering	locally.			

	

	

Be	Engaged			Again,	your	Social	Committee	is	offering	a	diverse	range	of	Activities.		Including	KSO	Pops	–	
Simply	Sinatra,	Dining	out	at	the	Bistro	by	the	Tracks,	Men’s	VOLS	basketball,	Knox	Ice	Bears,	King	
Charles	III	and	on	Mar	1st	–	2nd	Nashville	Rodeo	&	Music	City	experience.		For	more	details	on	events,	
consult	our	HOA	calendar	on	TellicoLife.	

We’re	stepping	up	our	social	media	game.		So	if	you’re	on	FaceBook,	please	like	us	–	
TellicoVillageHomeownersAssociation.				

Be	Informed		The	Jan	24th	General	meeting	provided	a	great	overview	of	2019	plans	by	the	POA,	
TellicoLife,	StayinTV,	Library	and	Tellico	Community	Foundation.		If	you	couldn’t	attend	you	can	find	
slides	&	a	video	on	www.hoatv.org.	

The	next	general	meeting,	Mar	14th	,will	focus	on	an	update	from	the	POA	Marketing	team	and	a	
collaborative	effort	by	HOA,	TVCUC	&	Neighborhood	Watch	on	“Cyber	Security”.			

If	you	know	anyone	new	to	our	Village,	please	let	them	know	the	next	HOA	sponsored	Welcome	
Orientation	is	Mar	21st.		It’s	a	valuable	introduction	to	several	Village	organizations.		For	more	details,	
consult	our	HOA	calendar	on	TellicoLife.	

Be	Heard					We’ve	heard	you	say	you’d	like	more	frequent	updates	on	‘hot	topics’.		Did	you	know	that	
weekly	updates	on	the	Toqua	Clubhouse	&	Kahite	Community	center	are	now	available	on	the	POA	
website?			Can	be	found	at	www.tellicovillagepoa.org	>	News	>		Kahite	Community	Center	updates	or	
Toqua	Clubhouse	updates		You'll	need	to	register	the	first	time		

To	the	many	of	you	that	have	renewed	or	joined	HOA	for	2019,	THANK	YOU.		If	you	haven’t	joined	or	
aren’t	sure,	click	here	(link	to	www.tellicolife.org	home	page)	and	follow	the	prompts.	

	


